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CommenterWords 

Please consider putting transmission lines underground along existing highway corridors. Our mountain  
and lakes scenery in New Hampshire is a vital tourist and recreational resource that would be permanently  
damaged by the proposed corridor. I do support electric, water-generated energy, but send it wisely in a way 
that doesn't damage what we value. Thank you for considering an alternative! 

 

  

 


